
Senator Rhoades, 
I am writing in my opposition to SB 941.  
Once again the gun-control, anti-American socialists in our state government are pushing 
legislation forward that will compromise the rights of law abiding citizens while doing nothing to 
enhance public safety.  I am not convinced Senate Bill 941 will encourage criminals to go to a 
federally licensed gun dealer (assuming one is available and willing to do the transfer) to run a 
background check on their fellow criminals.  Those people will break whatever laws are in place 
if they seek to do harm to others, while citizens who try to obey the law will have onerous 
burdens to  bear.   
Thank you, 
Debra Carole 
 


